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Betrothed (Book #6 in the Vampire Journals) Morgan Rice
2011 Caitlin and Caleb find themselves, once again, back
in time--this time, in the London of 1599. The pair
searches for Caitlin's father, for the third key, and
for the mythical shield that can save humankind. Their
mission brings them to a little girl who just might
become their daughter.
A Throne for Sisters (Books 1, 2, and 3) Morgan Rice
2017-12-11 “Morgan Rice's imagination is limitless. In
another series that promises to be as entertaining as
the previous ones, A THRONE OF SISTERS presents us with
the tale of two sisters (Sophia and Kate), orphans,
fighting to survive in a cruel and demanding world of an
orphanage. An instant success. I can hardly wait to put
my hands on the second and third books!” --Books and
Movie Reviews (Roberto Mattos) A bundle of the first
resurrected-the-vampire-journals-9-morgan-rice

three books in Morgan Rice’s new fantasy series A THRONE
FOR SISTERS (A THRONE FOR SISTERS, A COURT FOR THIEVES,
and A SONG FOR ORPHANS). Here are three bestselling
novels, all in one convenient file, which offer a great
introduction to the A THRONE FOR SISTERS series. Over
250,000 words of reading, all for an incredible price—it
also makes the perfect gift! In A THRONE FOR SISTERS
(Book one), Sophia, 17, and her younger sister Kate, 15,
are desperate to leave their horrific orphanage.
Orphans, unwanted and unloved, they nonetheless dream of
coming of age elsewhere, of finding a better life, even
if that means living on the streets of the brutal city
of Ashton. Sophia and Kate, also best friends, have each
other’s backs—and yet they want different things from
life. Sophia, a romantic, more elegant, dreams of
entering court and finding a noble to fall in love with.
Kate, a fighter, dreams of mastering the sword, of
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battling dragons, and becoming a warrior. They are both
united, though, by their secret, paranormal power to
read other’s minds, their only saving grace in a world
that seems bent to destroy them. In A COURT FOR THIEVES
(A Throne for Sisters—Book Two), Sophia, 17, finds her
world upside down as she is cast from the romantic world
of aristocracy and back to the horrors of the orphanage.
This time the nuns seem intent on killing her. Yet that
doesn’t pain her as much as her broken heart. Will
Sebastian realize his mistake and come back for her? Her
younger sister Kate, 15, embarks on her training with
the witch, coming of age under her auspices, mastering
the sword, gaining more power than she ever imagined
possible—and determined to embark on a quest to save her
sister. She finds herself immersed in a world of
violence and combat, of a magic she craves—and yet one
that may consume her. In A SONG FOR ORPHANS (A Throne
for Sisters—Book Three), Sophia, 17, journeys in search
of her parents. Her quest takes her to foreign and
strange lands—and to a shocking secret she could never
imagine. Kate, 15, is summoned by the witch, as her time
has come to repay the favor. But Kate is changing,
coming of age, become ever more powerful—and what will
become of Kate if she makes a deal with darkness?
Sebastian, a romantic, follows his heart, throwing it
all away to reject his family and find Sophia. But Lady
D’Angelica is still bent on killing her—and may have
other plans. A THRONE FOR SISTER is a dazzling new
fantasy series rife with love, heartbreak, tragedy,
action, adventure, magic, sorcery, dragons, fate and
heart-pounding suspense. A page turner, it is filled
with characters that will make you fall in love, and a
world you will never forget. Book #4 in A THRONE FOR
SISTERS will be released soon!
resurrected-the-vampire-journals-9-morgan-rice

Destined (Book #4 in the Vampire Journals) Morgan Rice
2011 DESTINED is Book #4 of the Bestselling series THE
VAMPIRE JOURNALS, which begins with book #1, TURNED—a
FREE download! In DESTINED (Book #4 in the Vampire
Journals), Caitlin Paine wakes to discover herself back
in time. She finds herself in a cemetery, on the run
from a mob of villagers, and seeks refuge in the ancient
cloisters of Assisi, in the countryside of Umbria,
Italy. There, she learns of her destiny and her mission:
to find her father and the ancient vampire Shield needed
to save mankind. But Caitlin’s heart still pines for her
lost love: Caleb. She desperately needs to know if he
has survived their trip back in time. She learns that
her mission requires her to go to Florence, but if she
wants to pursue matters of the heart, she must go to
Venice. She chooses Venice. Caitlin is overwhelmed at
what she finds. Venice of the eighteenth century is a
surreal place, men and women dressed in elaborate
costumes and masks, celebrating an endless, lavish
party. She is thrilled to discover and reunite with some
of her close friends, and to be welcomed back into their
coven. And she is excited to join them in Venice’s Grand
Ball, the most important costume dance of the year,
where she hopes, once again, to find Caleb. But Caitlin
is not the only one who can travel back in time: Kyle
soon arrives, too, and is determined to hunt her down
and kill her once and for all. Sam, too, arrives,
determined to save his sister before it is too late. At
the Ball, Caitlin searches everywhere, and finds no sign
of Caleb. That is, until the very last dance. She dances
with a masked man who takes her heart away, and she
feels certain that it is him. But as the partners
change, she loses him again. Or does she? Caitlin soon
finds herself torn between the two loves of her life,
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and discovers that she has to be careful what she wishes
for. Her joy at finding what she wants might just come
mixed with tragedy and heartbreak. In a climactic,
action-packed ending, Caitlin finds herself up against
true evil, Rome’s ancient vampire coven, and the most
powerful vampire coven that ever existed. Surviving will
demand all her skills, as she finds herself battling for
her very life. She will have to sacrifice more than
ever, if she is to save the one she loves…. Books #3-#11 in THE VAMPIRE JOURNALS are now also available!
Morgan Rice's new trilogy, THE SURVIVAL TRILOGY, a post
apocalyptic thriller, is now also available for sale.
And Morgan's new epic fantasy series, the #1 Bestselling
THE SORCERER'S RING, comprising 10 books and counting,
is now also available--with the first book, A QUEST OF
HEROES, as a FREE download!
On the Move! Michael Teitelbaum 2009-01-06 Rita, Dan,
Max and Ted are on the move in Trucktown! Kids will have
hands-on fun with a movable part on each spread! Swing
Wrecker Rosie's wrecking ball, spin Monster Truck Max's
wheel, dump gravel from Dump Truck Dan's bed, and move
Tow Truck Ted's hook up and down as he saves a good
friend!
The Daily Show (The Book) Chris Smith 2016-11-22 The
complete, uncensored history of the award-winning The
Daily Show with Jon Stewart, as told by its
correspondents, writers, and host. For almost seventeen
years, The Daily Show with Jon Stewart brilliantly
redefined the borders between television comedy,
political satire, and opinionated news coverage. It
launched the careers of some of today's most significant
comedians, highlighted the hypocrisies of the powerful,
and garnered 23 Emmys. Now the show's behind-the-scenes
gags, controversies, and camaraderie will be chronicled
resurrected-the-vampire-journals-9-morgan-rice

by the players themselves, from legendary host Jon
Stewart to the star cast members and writers-including
Samantha Bee, Stephen Colbert, John Oliver, Steve
Carell, Lewis Black, Jessica Williams, John Hodgman, and
Larry Wilmore-plus some of The Daily Show's most
prominent guests and adversaries: John and Cindy McCain,
Glenn Beck, Tucker Carlson, and many more. This oral
history takes the reader behind the curtain for all the
show's highlights, from its origins as Comedy Central's
underdog late-night program hosted by Craig Kilborn to
Jon Stewart's long reign to Trevor Noah's succession,
rising from a scrappy jester in the 24-hour political
news cycle to become part of the beating heart of
politics-a trusted source for not only comedy but also
commentary, with a reputation for calling bullshit and
an ability to effect real change in the world. Through
years of incisive election coverage, Jon Stewart's
emotional monologue in the wake of 9/11, his infamous
confrontation on Crossfire, passionate debates with
President Obama and Hillary Clinton, feuds with Bill
O'Reilly and Fox, the Indecisions, Mess O'Potamia, and
provocative takes on Wall Street and racism, The Daily
Show has been a cultural touchstone. Now, for the first
time, the people behind the show's seminal moments come
together to share their memories of the last-minute
rewrites, improvisations, pranks, romances, blow-ups,
and moments of Zen both on and off the set of one of
America's most groundbreaking shows.
A Joust of Knights (Book #16 in the Sorcerer's Ring)
Morgan Rice 2014-09-16 “THE SORCERER’S RING has all the
ingredients for an instant success: plots, counterplots,
mystery, valiant knights, and blossoming relationships
replete with broken hearts, deception and betrayal. It
will keep you entertained for hours, and will satisfy
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all ages. Recommended for the permanent library of all
fantasy readers.” —Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto
Mattos (regarding A Quest of Heroes) “[An] entertaining
epic fantasy.” —Kirkus Reviews (regarding A Quest of
Heroes) “The beginnings of something remarkable are
there.” —San Francisco Book Review (regarding A Quest of
Heroes) A JOUST OF KNIGHTS is Book #16 in the
Bestselling series THE SORCERER'S RING, which begins
with A QUEST OF HEROES (book #1)—a free download with
over 500 five star reviews on Amazon! In A JOUST OF
KNIGHTS, Thorgrin and his brothers follow Guwayne’s
trail at sea, pursuing him to the Isle of Light. But as
they reach the ravaged isle and the dying Ragon, all may
be just too late. Darius finds himself brought to the
Empire capital, and to the greatest arena of them all.
He is trained by a mysterious man who is determined to
forge him into a warrior, and to help him survive the
impossible. But the capital arena is unlike anything
Darius has seen, and its formidable foes may be too
intense for even he to conquer. Gwendolyn is pulled into
the heart of the family dynamics of the royal court of
the Ridge, as the King and Queen beg her for a favor. On
a quest to unearth secrets that can change the very
future of the Ridge and save Thorgrin and Guwayne, Gwen
is shocked by what she discovers as she digs too deep.
Erec and Alistair’s bonds deepen as they sail further
upriver, into the heart of the Empire, determined to
find Volusia and save Gwendolyn—while Godfrey and his
crew wreak havoc within Volusia, determined to avenge
their friends. And Volusia herself learns what it means
to rule the Empire, as she finds her precarious capital
embattled from all sides. With its sophisticated worldbuilding and characterization, A JOUST OF KNIGHTS is an
epic tale of friends and lovers, of rivals and suitors,
resurrected-the-vampire-journals-9-morgan-rice

of knights and dragons, of intrigues and political
machinations, of coming of age, of broken hearts, of
deception, ambition and betrayal. It is a tale of honor
and courage, of fate and destiny, of sorcery. It is a
fantasy that brings us into a world we will never
forget, and which will appeal to all ages and genders.
THE GIFT OF BATTLE (BOOK #17 IN THE SORCERER'S RING),
the finale of the Sorcerer's Ring, is now also
available! And book #1 in Morgan Rice's new epic fantasy
series, RISE OF THE DRAGONS (KINGS AND SORCERERS--BOOK
1), is now available! “A spirited fantasy ….Only the
beginning of what promises to be an epic young adult
series.” —Midwest Book Review (regarding A Quest of
Heroes)
Vampire Journals Bundle (Books 8 and 9) Morgan Rice
2016-04-12 "A book to rival TWILIGHT and VAMPIRE
DIARIES, and one that will have you wanting to keep
reading until the very last page! If you are into
adventure, love and vampires this book is the one for
you!" --Vampirebooksite.com (regarding Turned) The #1
Bestselling series! This bundle includes books #8
(FOUND) and #9 (RESURRECTED) in Morgan Rice’s #1
bestselling series THE VAMPIRE JOURNALS. These two
bestselling novels, all here in one convenient file,
offer a great next step in the VAMPIRE JOURNALS series.
Over 100,000 words of reading, all for an incredible
price! It is a great deal, and it also makes the perfect
gift! In FOUND (Book #8 of the Vampire Journals),
Caitlin and Caleb awake in ancient Israel, in the year
33 A.D., and are amazed to find themselves in the time
of Christ. Ancient Israel is a place of holy sites, of
ancient synagogues, of lost relics. It is the most
spiritually charged place in the universe—and in 33
A.D., the year of Christ’s crucifixion, it is the most
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spiritually charged time. In the heart of its capitol,
Jerusalem, lies the Holy Temple of Solomon, inside of
which sits the Holy of Holies and the Ark of God. In
RESURRECTED (Book #9 of the Vampire Journals), 16 year
old Scarlet Paine finds herself changing in mysterious
ways. She is becoming sensitive to light, able to read
peoples’ thoughts, and is faster and stronger than she’s
ever been. She doesn’t understand what’s happening to
her, and tries to ignore it. But she can only dismiss it
for so long. All 12 books in THE VAMPIRE JOURNALS are
now available! “THE VAMPIRE JOURNALS series has had a
great plot….. The ending was a cliffhanger that was so
spectacular that you will immediately want to buy the
next book, just to see what happens.” --The Dallas
Examiner, regarding Loved “Morgan Rice has really come
up with a winner in this series. It is fast paced,
filled with action, love, suspense, and intrigue!” -VampireBookSite
Consuming Youth Robert Latham 2007-11-01 From the novels
of Anne Rice to The Lost Boys, from The Terminator to
cyberpunk science fiction, vampires and cyborgs have
become strikingly visible figures within American
popular culture, especially youth culture. In Consuming
Youth, Rob Latham explains why, showing how fiction,
film, and other media deploy these ambiguous monsters to
embody and work through the implications of a capitalist
system in which youth both consume and are consumed.
Inspired by Marx's use of the cyborg vampire as a
metaphor for the objectification of physical labor in
the factory, Latham shows how contemporary images of
vampires and cyborgs illuminate the contradictory
processes of empowerment and exploitation that
characterize the youth-consumer system. While the
vampire is a voracious consumer driven by a hunger for
resurrected-the-vampire-journals-9-morgan-rice

perpetual youth, the cyborg has incorporated the
machineries of consumption into its own flesh. Powerful
fusions of technology and desire, these paired images
symbolize the forms of labor and leisure that American
society has staked out for contemporary youth. A
startling look at youth in our time, Consuming Youth
will interest anyone concerned with film, television,
and popular culture.
Integrated Science Nima Rezaei 2021-06-16 Integrated
Science: Science without Borders” is the first volume of
the INTEGRATED SCIENCE Book series, aiming to publish
the results of the most updated ideas and reviews in
transdisciplinary fields and to highlight the
integration of discrete disciplines, including formal
sciences, physical-chemical sciences and engineering,
biological sciences, medical sciences, and social
sciences. This volume primarily focuses on the research
involving the integration of two or more academic fields
offering an innovative, borderless view, which is one of
the main focuses of the Universal Scientific Education
and Research Network (USERN). The whole world is
suffering from complex problems; these are borderless
problems; thus, a borderless solution could merely solve
such complex issues. Transdisciplinarity is a domain,
that researchers work jointly, using a shared conceptual
framework, drawing together disciplinary-specific
theories, concepts, and approaches to address common
problems. Lack of confidence, lack of expertise,
complexities of healthcare, the confusing nature of
healthcare environments, and lack of organization and
standardization are the obstacles of successful
scientific communication. Consequently, this book
provides an overview of the essential elements of
transdisciplinary studies and integrated science. The
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unique aspect of this book -privileging it from other
books- is covering all aspects of science as harmonies
of a single symphony.
Marihuana E.L. Abel 2013-06-29 Of all the plants men
have ever grown, none has been praised and denounced as
often as marihuana (Cannabis sativa). Throughout the
ages, marihuana has been extolled as one of man's
greatest benefactors and cursed as one of his greatest
scourges. Marihuana is undoubtedly a herb that has been
many things to many people. Armies and navies have used
it to make war, men and women to make love. Hunters and
fishermen have snared the most ferocious creatures, from
the tiger to the shark, in its herculean weave. Fashion
designers have dressed the most elegant women in its
supple knit. Hangmen have snapped the necks of thieves
and murderers with its fiber. Obstetricians have eased
the pain of childbirth with its leaves. Farmers have
crushed its seeds and used the oil within to light their
lamps. Mourners have thrown its seeds into blazing fires
and have had their sorrow transformed into blissful
ecstasy by the fumes that filled the air. Marihuana has
been known by many names: hemp, hashish, dagga, bhang,
loco weed, grass-the list is endless. Formally
christened Cannabis sativa in 1753 by Carl Linnaeus,
marihuana is one of nature's hardiest specimens. It
needs little care to thrive. One need not talk to it,
sing to it, or play soothing tranquil Brahms lullabies
to coax it to grow. It is as vigorous as a weed. It is
ubiquitous. It fluorishes under nearly every possible
climatic condition.
Haunted Media Jeffrey Sconce 2000 Examines the repeated
association of new electronic media with spiritual
phenomena from the telegraph in the late 19th century to
television.
resurrected-the-vampire-journals-9-morgan-rice

Desired (Book #5 in the Vampire Journals) Morgan Rice
2011 Caitlin Paine wakes to discover that she has once
again traveled back in time and has landed in 18thcentury Paris, an age of great opulence, of kings and
queens--but also of revolution.Reunited with her true
love, Caleb, Caitlin is happier than she ever dreamed.
But their idyllic time together is not destined to last
forever, and events intercede that force the two of them
apart.
The Vampire Journals (Books 1-12) Morgan Rice 2016-05-25
“A book to rival TWILIGHT and VAMPIRE DIARIES, and one
that will have you keep reading until the very last
page!” –Vampirebooksite.com (re Turned) The complete
VAMPIRE JOURNALS collection! Here is a bundle of books
1—12 in Morgan Rice’s series THE VAMPIRE JOURNALS, the
#1 bestselling series, with over 900 five star reviews!
In THE VAMPIRE JOURNALS, 18 year old Caitlin Paine finds
herself uprooted from her nice suburb and forced to
attend a dangerous New York City high school. Caitlin
suddenly finds herself changing, overcome by a
superhuman strength, a sensitivity to light, a desire to
feed. She seeks answers to what’s happening to her, and
she finds herself in the midst of a vampire war, at the
wrong place at the wrong time. Traveling back in time,
caught between two men as a forbidden love blossoms,
Caitlin must decide if she will risk both their lives to
save humanity, and to be with the one she loves. “Morgan
Rice proves herself again to be an extremely talented
storyteller….This would appeal to a wide range of
audiences, including younger fans of the vampire/fantasy
genre. It ended with an unexpected cliffhanger that
leaves you shocked.” –The Romance Reviews (regarding
Loved)
The Enforcement of Morals Patrick Devlin 2010-01-31 Are
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morals always relative? Are private actions--among
consenting adults--always beyond the law? Or are there
some behaviors which so weaken a society that common
beliefs about right and wrong must be enforced to
protect the common good? In opposing the
decriminalization of private acts of homosexuality in
Britain, Patrick Devlin maintained that not only is it
reasonable to allow popular morality to influence
lawmaking, it is imperative: ". . . For a society is not
something that is kept together physically; it is held
by the invisible bonds of common thought." Some sidestep
this controversial issue by asserting that the law
should not be used to enforce any morality. Others
invoke John Stuart Mill's doctrine that the only purpose
for laws governing any member of society is to prevent
harm to others, chiefly physical harm. But, Devlin
argued, while breaches of shared morality do not cause
harm to other individuals in the way that murder and
assault do, they do harm society by undermining its
moral structure. Patrick Devlin (1905-1992) studied
history and law at Cambridge University and became a
successful lawyer.
Resurrected (Book #9 in the Vampire Journals) Morgan
Rice 2012-07-01 From Morgan Rice, #1 Bestselling author
of THE VAMPIRE JOURNALS, comes the first book in a new
series: THE VAMPIRE LEGACY. In RESURRECTED (Book #1 of
the Vampire Legacy), 16 year old Scarlet Paine finds
herself changing in mysterious ways. She is becoming
sensitive to light, able to read peoples’ thoughts, and
is faster and stronger than she’s ever been. She doesn’t
understand what’s happening to her, and tries to ignore
it. But she can only dismiss it for so long. Caitlin
Paine, her mom, knows too well what’s happening to her
daughter. She underwent the same transformation to
resurrected-the-vampire-journals-9-morgan-rice

vampire once, centuries ago. But now, in the present
day, as a mere human, she has no memory of it. All she
has is the journal she found in the attic—her mysterious
vampire journal—telling of her exploits in another time
and place, and of the vampire race being eradicated. But
was there one exception to the rule? Could it be that
Scarlet, her daughter, is the last remaining vampire on
earth? As Scarlet tries to fight who she’s becoming, she
also tries to fight her intense feelings for Blake, a
boy in her grade who she has a crush on. She can’t tell,
though, if he’s into her, and with the big Halloween
dance just days away, the pressure is on. She would do
anything for Blake to ask her. But Vivian, the meanest
of the popular girls, is also on Blake’s radar, and
she’ll do anything to make Blake hers—and to make
Scarlet’s life a living hell. Luckily Scarlet has her
own clique of friends to back her up, including her best
friends Maria and Jasmin. They, too, have guy
troubles—but it isn’t until Sage appears, the mysterious
new boy, that her friends become obsessed. Scarlet finds
herself attracted to him, too—and is surprised when it
is her, of all the girls in the school, that he pays
attention to. But her mind is set on Blake, at least for
now, and she continues to hope he’ll ask her to the
dance. Just when it seems that Scarlet has what she
wants, her body changes. Soon it may be impossible for
her to be near her fellow humans. Soon, she may have to
choose between her desire to live and her desire for
love. Book #2 in the series, CRAVED (Book #2 of the
Vampire Legacy), is now also available.
Craved (Book #10 in the Vampire Journals) Morgan Rice
2012-07-01 Scarlet Paine is still evolving as a vampire,
and struggling to come to terms with the impending death
of her new love, Sage.
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A Quest of Heroes (Book #1 in the Sorcerer's Ring)
Morgan Rice 2012-12 “A breathtaking new epic fantasy
series. Morgan Rice does it again! This magical saga
reminds me of the best of J.K. Rowling, George R.R.
Martin, Rick Riordan, Christopher Paolini and J.R.R.
Tolkien. I couldn’t put it down!” --Allegra Skye,
Bestselling author of SAVED From #1 Bestselling author
Morgan Rice comes the debut of a dazzling new fantasy
series. A QUEST OF HEROES (BOOK #1 IN THE SORCERER’S
RING) revolves around the epic coming of age story of
one special boy, a 14 year old from a small village on
the outskirts of the Kingdom of the Ring. The youngest
of four, the least favorite of his father, hated by his
brothers, Thorgrin senses he is different from the
others. He dreams of becoming a great warrior, of
joining the King’s men and protecting the Ring from the
hordes of creatures on the other side of the Canyon.
When he comes of age and is forbidden by his father to
try out for the King’s Legion, he refuses to take no for
an answer: he journeys out on his own, determined to
force his way into King’s Court and be taken seriously.
But King’s Court is rife with its own family dramas,
power struggles, ambitions, jealousy, violence and
betrayal. King MacGil must choose an heir from amongst
his children, and the ancient Dynasty Sword, the source
of all their power, still sits untouched, waiting for
the chosen one to arrive. Thorgrin arrives as an
outsider and battles to be accepted, and to join the
King’s Legion. Thorgrin comes to learn he has mysterious
powers he does not understand, that he has a special
gift, and a special destiny. Against all odds he falls
in love with the king’s daughter, and as their forbidden
relationship blossoms, he discovers he has powerful
rivals. As he struggles to make sense of his powers, the
resurrected-the-vampire-journals-9-morgan-rice

king’s sorcerer takes him under his wing and tells him
of a mother he never knew, in a land far away, beyond
the Canyon, beyond even the land of the Dragons. Before
Thorgrin can venture out and become the warrior he
yearns to be, he must complete his training. But this
may be cut short, as he finds himself propelled into the
center of royal plots and counterplots, ones that may
threaten his love and bring him down—and the entire
kingdom with him. With its sophisticated world-building
and characterization, A QUEST OF HEROES is an epic tale
of friends and lovers, of rivals and suitors, of knights
and dragons, of intrigues and political machinations, of
coming of age, of broken hearts, of deception, ambition
and betrayal. It is a tale of honor and courage, of fate
and destiny, of sorcery. It is a fantasy that brings us
into a world we will never forget, and which will appeal
to all ages and genders. It is 82,000 words. Book #2 in
the series, A MARCH OF KINGS, is now available, too.
“Grabbed my attention from the beginning and did not let
go....This story is an amazing adventure that is fast
paced and action packed from the very beginning. There
is not a dull moment to be found.” --Paranormal Romance
Guild {regarding Turned} “Jam packed with action,
romance, adventure, and suspense. Get your hands on this
one and fall in love all over again.” -vampirebooksite.com (regarding Turned) “A great plot,
and this especially was the kind of book you will have
trouble putting down at night. The ending was a
cliffhanger that was so spectacular that you will
immediately want to buy the next book, just to see what
happens.” --The Dallas Examiner {regarding Loved}
The Skeptics' Guide to the Universe Steven Novella
2018-10-04 'A fantastic compendium of skeptical thinking
and the perfect primer for anyone who wants to separate
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fact from fiction.' Richard Wiseman, author 59 Seconds
'Thorough, informative, and enlightening... If this book
does not become required reading for us all, we may well
see modern civilization unravel before our eyes.' Neil
deGrasse Tyson, author of Astrophysics for People in a
Hurry In this tie-in to their popular 'The Skeptics
Guide to the Universe' podcast, Steven Novella, along
with 'Skeptical Rogues' Bob Novella, Cara Santa Maria,
Jay Novella and Evan Bernstein explain the tenets of
skeptical thinking and debunk some of the biggest
scientific myths, fallacies and conspiracy theories
(anti-vaccines, homeopathy, UFO sightings, and many
more.) They'll help us try to make sense of what seems
like an increasingly crazy world using powerful tools
like science and philosophy. The Skeptics' Guide to the
Universe is your guide through this maze of modern life.
It covers essential critical thinking skills, as well as
giving insight into how your brain works and how to
avoid common pitfalls in thinking. They discuss the
difference between science and pseudoscience, how to
recognize common science news tropes, how to discuss
conspiracy theories with that crazy colleague of yours,
and how to apply all of this to everyday life. As
fascinating as it is entertaining, this page turner is
your essential guide to seeing through the fake news and
media manipulation in our increasingly confusing world.
Gyn/Ecology Mary Daly 2016-07-26 This revised edition
includes a New Intergalactic Introduction by the Author.
Mary Daly's New Intergalactic Introduction explores her
process as a Crafty Pirate on the Journey of Writing
Gyn/Ecology and reveals the autobiographical context of
this "Thunderbolt of Rage" that she first hurled against
the patriarchs in 1979 and no hurls again in the ReSurging Movement of Radical Feminism in the Be-Dazzling
resurrected-the-vampire-journals-9-morgan-rice

Nineties.
Project: Happily Ever After Alisa Bowman 2010-12-28 What
do you do when your marriage is so unhappy that you
begin to fantasize about your husband's funeral? That's
how bad it got for Alisa Bowman. . . So she launched a
last-ditch effort to save her marriage. Project: Happily
Ever After is her fearlessly honest and humorous account
of how she went from being a “divorce daydreamer” to
renewing her wedding vows—and all of the steps in
between. From bikini waxes to erotica, romance
instruction manuals to second honeymoons, the silent
treatment to power struggles, she goes where many
marriage-improvement gurus have feared to tread. Equal
parts funny, poignant, and most importantly, useful,
Bowman's story will give other miserably-married folks
courage and hope. And in addition to telling her own
story, she packs straightforward prescriptive guidance,
including a “10-Step Marital Improvement Guide.” Readers
will laugh. They'll cry. And they can start on the road
toward their own happy ending!
Betrayed (Book #3 in the Vampire Journals) Morgan Rice
2011 Caitlin Paine awakes from a deep coma to discover
she has been turned. Now a true, full bred vampire, she
marvels at her new powers, including her ability to fly,
and her superhuman strength. She finds that her true
love, Caleb is still by her side, waiting patiently for
her to recover. She has everything she could dream of.
Fated (Book #11 in the Vampire Journals) Morgan Rice
2014-04-08 "A book to rival TWILIGHT and VAMPIRE
DIARIES, and one that will have you wanting to keep
reading until the very last page! If you are into
adventure, love and vampires this book is the one for
you!" --Vampirebooksite.com (regarding Turned) FATED is
Book #11 in the #1 Bestselling series THE VAMPIRE
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JOURNALS, which begins with TURNED (Book #1)--a free
download on Play! In FATED, 16 year old Scarlet Paine
struggles to understand what’s happening to her, as she
wakes and realizes she’s becoming a vampire. Alienated
from her parents and her friends, the only person she
has left to turn to is Sage, the mysterious boy who has
quickly become the love of her life. Yet Sage, whose
house she finds boarded up, is nowhere to be found.
Scarlet, alone in the world, with nowhere left to turn,
seeks out her friends and tries to reconcile with them.
All seems to be patched up when they invite her to join
them on a trip to an abandoned island in the Hudson—but
as things get out of hand and Scarlet’s true powers are
revealed, who her friends and enemies are becomes more
confusing than ever. Blake, still interested in her,
tries to make amends. He seems sincere, and Scarlet is
confused as she has to grapple with whether to be with
Blake or to wait for Sage, who is nowhere to be found.
When Scarlet finally finds Sage, they have the most
romantic time of her life; yet it is tinged with
tragedy, as Sage is dying, with but a few days left to
live. Kyle, meanwhile, turned into the only other
vampire left in the world, is on a murderous rampage,
seeking Scarlet; Caitlin and Caleb consult with Aiden,
and they each embark on different missions—Caleb to stop
and kill Kyle, and Caitlin, to the famed Yale University
library, to research the ancient relic rumored to both
cure and kill vampires for all time. It is a race
against time, and it may be too late. Scarlet is
changing rapidly, barely able to control what she’s
becoming, and Sage is dying with each passing moment. As
the book culminates in an action-packed, shocking twist,
Scarlet will be left with a monumental choice—one that
will change the world forever. Will Scarlet make the
resurrected-the-vampire-journals-9-morgan-rice

ultimate sacrifice to save Sage’s life? Will she risk
everything she has for love? “Grabbed my attention from
the beginning and did not let go….This story is an
amazing adventure that is fast paced and action packed
from the very beginning. There is not a dull moment to
be found.” --Paranormal Romance Guild {regarding Turned}
“Jam packed with action, romance, adventure, and
suspense. Get your hands on this one and fall in love
all over again.” --vampirebooksite.com (regarding
Turned)
Vampire Journals Bundle (Books 1 and 2) Morgan Rice
2016-06-27 "A book to rival TWILIGHT and VAMPIRE
DIARIES, and one that will have you wanting to keep
reading until the very last page! If you are into
adventure, love and vampires this book is the one for
you!" --Vampirebooksite.com (Turned) The #1 Bestseller!
This bundle includes books 1 and 2 in Morgan Rice’s #1
Bestselling series THE VAMPIRE JOURNALS (TURNED and
LOVED). Here are two bestselling novels, all in one
convenient file. In THE VAMPIRE JOURNALS, 18 year old
Caitlin Paine finds herself uprooted from her nice
suburb and forced to attend a dangerous New York City
high school. Caitlin suddenly finds herself changing,
overcome by a superhuman strength, a sensitivity to
light, a desire to feed. She seeks answers to what’s
happening to her, and she finds herself in the midst of
a vampire war, at the wrong place at the wrong time.
Traveling back in time, caught between two men as a
forbidden love blossoms, Caitlin must decide if she will
risk both their lives to save humanity, and to be with
the one she loves. “Morgan Rice proves herself again to
be an extremely talented storyteller….This would appeal
to a wide range of audiences, including younger fans of
the vampire/fantasy genre. It ended with an unexpected
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cliffhanger that leaves you shocked.” –The Romance
Reviews (regarding Loved)
A Dream of Mortals (Book #15 in the Sorcerer's Ring)
Morgan Rice 2014-08-01 “THE SORCERER’S RING has all the
ingredients for an instant success: plots, counterplots,
mystery, valiant knights, and blossoming relationships
replete with broken hearts, deception and betrayal. It
will keep you entertained for hours, and will satisfy
all ages. Recommended for the permanent library of all
fantasy readers.” —Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto
Mattos (regarding A Quest of Heroes) “[An] entertaining
epic fantasy.” —Kirkus Reviews (regarding A Quest of
Heroes) “The beginnings of something remarkable are
there.” —San Francisco Book Review (regarding A Quest of
Heroes) A DREAM OF MORTALS is Book #15 in the
Bestselling series THE SORCERER'S RING, which begins
with A QUEST OF HEROES (book #1)—a free download! In A
DREAM OF MORTALS, Thorgrin and his brothers struggle to
break free from the grips of the pirates, and to
continue their search for Guwayne at sea. As they
encounter unexpected friends and foes, magic and
weaponry, dragons and men, it will change the very
course of their destiny. Will they finally find Guwayne?
Darius and his few friends survive the massacre of their
people—but only to find that they are captives, thrown
into the Empire Arena. Shackled together, facing
unimaginable opponents, their only hope for survival is
to stand and fight together, as brothers. Gwendolyn
wakes from her slumber to discover that she and the
others have survived their trek across the Great
Waste—and even more shocking, that they have come to a
land beyond their wildest imagination. As they are
brought into a new royal court, the secrets Gwendolyn
learns about her ancestors and her own people will
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change her destiny forever. Erec and Alistair, still
captive at sea, struggle to break free from the grips of
the Empire fleet in a bold and daring nighttime escape.
When odds seem at their worst, they receive an
unexpected surprise that might just give them a second
chance for victory—and another chance to continue their
attack on the heart of the Empire. Godfrey and his crew,
imprisoned once again, set to be executed, have one last
chance to try to escape. After being betrayed, they want
more than escape this time—they want vengeance. Volusia
is surrounded on all sides as she strives to take and
hold the Empire capital—and she will have to summon a
more powerful magic than she’s ever known if she is to
prove herself a Goddess, and become Supreme Ruler of the
Empire. Once again, the fate of the Empire hangs in the
balance. With its sophisticated world-building and
characterization, A DREAM OF MORTALS is an epic tale of
friends and lovers, of rivals and suitors, of knights
and dragons, of intrigues and political machinations, of
coming of age, of broken hearts, of deception, ambition
and betrayal. It is a tale of honor and courage, of fate
and destiny, of sorcery. It is a fantasy that brings us
into a world we will never forget, and which will appeal
to all ages and genders. Book #16 in the series--A JOUST
OF KNIGHTS--is now also available! “A spirited fantasy
….Only the beginning of what promises to be an epic
young adult series.” —Midwest Book Review (regarding A
Quest of Heroes) “A quick and easy read…you have to read
what happens next and you don’t want to put it down.”
—FantasyOnline.net (regarding A Quest of Heroes)
“Action-packed …. Rice's writing is solid and the
premise intriguing.” —Publishers Weekly (regarding A
Quest of Heroes)
No More Vietnams Richard M. Nixon 1985 "In writing No
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More Vietnams, Richard Nixon-with the unique perspective
of the man who served us America's commander-in-chief
during the war's most difficult stage-has set out to
dispel the myths of Vietnam, to show why we failed in
Vietnam, and to contribute to the development of
policies that will help avoid such failures in the
future. In doing so, President Nixon analyzes the role
that four presidents, the military, the Congress, the
media, and the antiwar movement played in the Vietnam
debacle." -- Front jacket flap
Before Dawn (Vampire, Fallen—Book 1) Morgan Rice
2016-10-17 In BEFORE DAWN (Book #1 of Vampire, Fallen),
Kate, 17, hates her life. An outcast in her own family,
who doesn’t understand her, she is hated by her more
popular and beautiful sister, and despised by her
controlling mother, who favors her sister over her.
Kate’s only solace is her friends and her smarts. But
even with that, her life seems destined for a deadend—especially when her mother announces she will have
to stay back from college to pay for her sister’s
tuition. But one day, all that changes. On her 17th
birthday, one of the popular boys falls for her. At the
same time, a mysterious new boy, Elijah, arrives at her
school, and their connection is undeniable. All seems to
be turning her way—when a terrible accident turns her
life upside down. Kate is supposed to die. But on the
verge of death, something happens, something which keeps
her alive, which transforms her into something she was
never meant to be. In the twilight between life and
death, Kate becomes something no one has ever been
before. The debut of a spectacular new series rife with
love, loss, heartbreak and redemption, BEFORE DAWN
offers a fresh take on the vampire genre. With its
heart-pounding suspense and characters you will fall in
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love with, it will keep you reading late into the night
and make you fall in love with fantasy all over again.
"Refreshing and unique, has the classic elements found
in many Young Adult paranormal stories….Easy to read but
extremely fast-paced....Recommended for anyone who likes
to read soft paranormal romances. Rated PG." --The
Romance Reviews (re Turned) “Grabbed my attention from
the beginning and did not let go….This story is an
amazing adventure that is fast paced and action packed
from the very beginning.” --Paranormal Romance Guild (re
Turned)
Turned (Book #1 in the Vampire Journals) Ariel Menta
2013-03-13 Join Marissa Jones, and her CIA colleagues,
on an epic adventure, destroying Sunny Industries - an
agency threatening to take over all other agencies, and
Marissa's parents. Follow Marissa through new
experiences, new friendships, and new love.
Obsessed (Book #12 in the Vampire Journals) Morgan Rice
2016-02-08 "A book to rival TWILIGHT and VAMPIRE
DIARIES, and one that will have you wanting to keep
reading until the very last page! If you are into
adventure, love and vampires this book is the one for
you!" --Vampirebooksite.com (regarding Turned) OBSESSED
is Book #12—and the final book—of the bestselling series
THE VAMPIRE JOURNALS, which begins with TURNED (Book
#1)--a free download with over 900 five star reviews! In
OBSESSED, 16 year old Scarlet Paine races to save her
true love, Sage, before he is killed at the hand of the
Immortalists. Alienated from her friends and family—and
with only one night left before Sage is wiped
out—Scarlet is forced to choose whether to sacrifice it
all for him. Caitlin and Caleb race desperately to save
their daughter, still determined to find a way to cure
Scarlet and to end vampirism for all time. Their quest
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leads them to one shocking secret after the next as they
seek to find the ancient, lost vampire city, hidden deep
beneath the Sphinx in Egypt. What they find may just
change the destiny of the vampire race for all time. Yet
it may still be too late. The Immortalist nation is
intent on killing Scarlet and Sage, while Kyle, too, is
on a murderous rampage, turning Vivian and the entire
high school into his own vampire army, set on destroying
the town. In OBSESSED, the shocking finale of the 12
book series THE VAMPIRE JOURNALS, Scarlet and Caitlin
will be left with a monumental choice—one that will
change the world forever. Will Scarlet make the ultimate
sacrifice to save Sage’s life? Will Caitlin give up
everything to save her daughter? Will they both risk
everything for love? “Morgan Rice proves herself again
to be an extremely talented storyteller….This would
appeal to a wide range of audiences, including younger
fans of the vampire/fantasy genre. It ended with an
unexpected cliffhanger that leaves you shocked.” –The
Romance Reviews (regarding Loved)
An Oath of Brothers (Book #14 in the Sorcerer's Ring)
Morgan Rice 2014-06-05 “THE SORCERER’S RING has all the
ingredients for an instant success: plots, counterplots,
mystery, valiant knights, and blossoming relationships
replete with broken hearts, deception and betrayal. It
will keep you entertained for hours, and will satisfy
all ages. Recommended for the permanent library of all
fantasy readers.” --Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto
Mattos AN OATH OF BROTHERS is Book #14 in the
Bestselling series THE SORCERER'S RING, which begins
with A QUEST OF HEROES (book #1)—a free download on
Google Play! In AN OATH OF BROTHERS, Thorgrin and his
brothers emerge from the land of the dead, more driven
than ever to find Guwayne, and set sail across a hostile
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sea, leading them to places beyond their wildest dreams.
As they come ever-closer to finding Guwayne, they also
encounter obstacles unlike ever before, obstacles which
will test them to their very limits, which will call on
all their training and force them to stand together as
one, as brothers. Darius stands up to the Empire, boldly
freeing one slave village after the next, amassing an
army, as others rally to his cause. Facing off against
fortified cities, against an army a thousand times his
size, he summons all of his instincts and courage,
determined to survive, determined to win, to strive for
freedom at any cost, even at the cost of his life.
Gwendolyn, with no other choice, leads her people into
the Great Waste, deeper into the Empire than anyone has
ever journeyed, on a quest to find the legendary Second
Ring—the last hope for the survival of her people, and
the last hope for Darius. Yet along the way she will
encounter horrific monsters, worse landscapes, and an
insurrection from amidst her own people that even she
may not be able to stop. Erec and Alistair sail for the
Empire to save their people, and along the way stop at
hidden islands, determined to raise an army—even if it
means dealing with mercenaries of questionable repute.
Godfrey finds himself deep inside the city of Volusia
and deep in trouble as his plan goes from bad to worse.
Imprisoned, set to be executed, finally, even he can see
no way out. Volusia forges a pact with the darkest of
sorcerers, and driven to even greater heights, she
continues her ascent, conquering all who stand in her
way. More powerful than ever, she will take her war all
the way to the steps of the Empire Capital—until she is
up against the entire Empire army, an army that dwarfs
even her own, setting the stage for an epic battle. Will
Thorgrin find Guwayne? Will Gwendolyn and her people
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survive? Will Godfrey escape? Will Erec and Alistair
reach the Empire? Will Volusia become the next Empress?
Will Darius lead his people to victory? With its
sophisticated world-building and characterization, AN
OATH OF BROTHERS is an epic tale of friends and lovers,
of rivals and suitors, of knights and dragons, of
intrigues and political machinations, of coming of age,
of broken hearts, of deception, ambition and betrayal.
It is a tale of honor and courage, of fate and destiny,
of sorcery. It is a fantasy that brings us into a world
we will never forget, and which will appeal to all ages
and genders. “[An] entertaining epic fantasy.” —Kirkus
Reviews “Action-packed …. Rice's writing is solid and
the premise intriguing.” --Publishers Weekly “The
beginnings of something remarkable are there.” --San
Francisco Book Review “A spirited fantasy ….Only the
beginning of what promises to be an epic young adult
series.” --Midwest Book Review “A quick and easy
read…you have to read what happens next and you don’t
want to put it down.” --FantasyOnline.net)
Resurrected Morgan Rice 2012-07 Sixteen-year-old Scarlet
Paine finds herself changing in mysterious ways. She is
becoming sensitive to light, able to read the thoughts
of others and is much stronger and faster. She doesn't
understand what these changes mean, but she can only
ignore them for so long.
The Gift of Battle (Book #17 in the Sorcerers Ring)
Morgan Rice 2014-11-24 “THE SORCERER’S RING has all the
ingredients for an instant success: plots, counterplots,
mystery, valiant knights, and blossoming relationships
replete with broken hearts, deception and betrayal. It
will keep you entertained for hours, and will satisfy
all ages. Recommended for the permanent library of all
fantasy readers.” —Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto
resurrected-the-vampire-journals-9-morgan-rice

Mattos (regarding A Quest of Heroes) THE GIFT OF BATTLE
(Book #17) is the finale of the Bestselling series THE
SORCERER'S RING, which begins with A QUEST OF HEROES
(book #1)—a free download on Google Play! In THE GIFT OF
BATTLE, Thor meets his greatest and final challenge, as
he quests deeper into the Land of Blood to attempt to
rescue Guwayne. Encountering foes more powerful than he
ever imagined, Thor soon realizes he is up against an
army of darkness, one for which his powers are no match.
When he learns a sacred object may give him the powers
he needs—an object which has been kept secret for
ages—he must embark on a final quest to retrieve it
before it is too late, with the fate of the Ring hanging
in the balance. Gwendolyn keeps her vow to the King of
the Ridge, entering the tower and confronting the cult
leader to learn what secret he is hiding. The revelation
sends her to Argon, and ultimately to Argon’s
master—where she learns the greatest secret of all, one
which may alter the destiny of her people. When the
Ridge is discovered by the Empire, the invasion begins
and, under attack by the greatest army known to man, it
falls on Gwendolyn to defend, and to lead her people on
one final, mass exodus. Thor’s Legion brothers, on their
own, face unimaginable risks, as Angel is dying from her
leprosy. Darius fights for his life beside his father in
the Empire capital, until a surprise twist prods him,
with nothing left to lose, to finally tap his own
powers. Erec and Alistair reach Volusia, battling their
way upriver, and they continue on their quest for
Gwendolyn and the exiles, as they face unexpected
battles. And Godfrey realizes that he must ultimately
make a decision to be the man he wants to be. Volusia,
surrounded by all the power of the Knights of the Seven,
must put herself to the test as goddess and discover if
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she alone has the power to crush men and rule the
Empire. While Argon, faced with his end of days,
realizes the time has come to sacrifice himself. As good
and evil hang in the balance, one final, epic battle—the
greatest battle of all—will determine the outcome of the
Ring for all time. With its sophisticated world-building
and characterization, THE GIFT OF BATTLE is an epic tale
of friends and lovers, of rivals and suitors, of knights
and dragons, of intrigues and political machinations, of
coming of age, of broken hearts, of deception, ambition
and betrayal. It is a tale of honor and courage, of fate
and destiny, of sorcery. It is a fantasy that brings us
into a world we will never forget, and which will appeal
to all ages and genders. THE GIFT OF BATTLE is the
longest of all the books in the series, at 93,000 words!
“Action-packed …. Rice's writing is solid and the
premise intriguing.” —Publishers Weekly (regarding A
Quest of Heroes)
Vampire Journals Bundle (Books 4, 5 and 6) Morgan Rice
2015-08-25 "A book to rival TWILIGHT and VAMPIRE
DIARIES, and one that will have you wanting to keep
reading until the very last page! If you are into
adventure, love and vampires this book is the one for
you!" --Vampirebooksite.com (regarding Turned) The #1
Bestselling series! Here is a bundle of books #4, #5 and
#6 in Morgan Rice’s #1 bestselling series THE VAMPIRE
JOURNALS (DESTINED, DESIRED, BETROTHED). These three
bestselling novels, all here in one convenient file,
offer a great next step in the VAMPIRE JOURNALS series.
Over 200,000 words of reading, all for an incredible
price! It is a great deal, and it also makes the perfect
gift! In DESTINED (Book #4 in the Vampire Journals),
Caitlin Paine wakes to discover herself back in time.
She finds herself in a cemetery, on the run from a mob
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of villagers, and seeks refuge in the ancient cloisters
of Assisi, in the countryside of Umbria, Italy. There,
she learns of her destiny and her mission: to find her
father and the ancient vampire Shield needed to save
mankind. In DESIRED (Book #5 in the Vampire Journals),
Caitlin Paine wakes to discover that she has once again
traveled back in time. This time, she has landed in
eighteenth century Paris, an age of great opulence, of
kings and queens—but also of revolution. In BETROTHED
(Book #6 in the Vampire Journals), Caitlin and Caleb
find themselves, once again, back in time—this time, in
the London of 1599. London in 1599 is a wild place,
filled with paradoxes: while on the one hand it is an
incredibly enlightened, sophisticated time, breeding
playwrights like Shakespeare, on the other, it is also
barbaric and cruel, with daily public executions,
torture, and heads of prisoners impaled on spikes. It is
also a time of superstition and grave public danger,
with a lack of sanitation, and the Bubonic Plague
spreading in the streets, carried by rats. All 11 books
in THE VAMPIRE JOURNALS are now available! “THE VAMPIRE
JOURNALS series has had a great plot….. The ending was a
cliffhanger that was so spectacular that you will
immediately want to buy the next book, just to see what
happens.” --The Dallas Examiner, regarding Loved “Morgan
Rice has really come up with a winner in this series. It
is fast paced, filled with action, love, suspense, and
intrigue!” --VampireBookSite
Rise of the Dragons (Kings and Sorcerers--Book 1) Morgan
Rice 2014-12-22 “If you thought that there was no reason
left for living after the end of the Sorcerer’s Ring
series, you were wrong. In RISE OF THE DRAGONS Morgan
Rice has come up with what promises to be another
brilliant series, immersing us in a fantasy of trolls
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and dragons, of valor, honor, courage, magic and faith
in your destiny. Morgan has managed again to produce a
strong set of characters that make us cheer for them on
every page.…Recommended for the permanent library of all
readers that love a well-written fantasy.” --Books and
Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos The #1 Bestseller! From #1
Bestselling author Morgan Rice comes a sweeping new epic
fantasy series: RISE OF THE DRAGONS (KINGS AND
SORCERERS—Book 1). Kyra, 15, dreams of becoming a famed
warrior, like her father, even though she is the only
girl in a fort of boys. As she struggles to understand
her special skills, her mysterious inner power, she
realizes she is different than the others. But a secret
is being kept from her about her birth and the prophecy
surrounding her, leaving her to wonder who she really
is. Just as Kyra is coming of age, the local lord comes
to take her away. Her father wants to wed her off to
save her. Kyra, though, refuses, and she quests on her
own, into a dangerous wood, where she encounters a
wounded dragon—and ignites a series of events that will
change the kingdom forever. 15 year old Alec, meanwhile,
sacrifices for his brother, taking his place in the
draft, and is carted off to The Flames, a wall of flames
a hundred feet high that wards off the army of Trolls to
the east. On the far side of the kingdom, Merk, a
mercenary striving to leave behind his dark past, quests
through the wood to become a Watcher of the Towers and
help guard the Sword of Fire, the paranormal source of
the kingdom’s power. But the Trolls want the Sword,
too—and they prepare for a massive invasion that could
destroy the kingdoms forever. With its strong atmosphere
and complex characters, RISE OF THE DRAGONS is a
sweeping, romantic saga of knights and warriors, of
kings and lords, of honor and valor, of magic, action,
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adventure, destiny, sorcery, monsters and dragons. It is
a story of love and broken hearts, of deception, of
ambition and betrayal. It is fantasy at its finest,
inviting us into a world that will live with us forever,
one that will appeal to all ages and genders. Book #2 in
KINGS AND SORCERERS is also now available! “RISE OF THE
DRAGONS succeeds—right from the start…. A superior
fantasy…It begins, as it should, with one protagonist's
struggles and moves neatly into a wider circle of
knights, dragons, magic and monsters, and destiny.…All
the trappings of high fantasy are here, from soldiers
and battles to confrontations with self….A recommended
winner for any who enjoy epic fantasy writing fueled by
powerful, believable young adult protagonists.” -Midwest Book Review, D. Donovan, eBook Reviewer
Found (Book #8 in the Vampire Journals) Morgan Rice
2011-12-01 Caitlin and Caleb awake in ancient Israel, in
the year 33 A.D., and are amazed to find themselves in
the time of Christ. Caitlin now, finally, has all four
keys, but still, she must find her father. Her search
takes her to Nazareth, to Capernaum, to Jerusalem,
following a mystical trail of secrets and clues in the
footsteps of Christ.
The Age of Surveillance Capitalism Shoshana Zuboff
2019-01-31 THE TOP 10 SUNDAY TIMES BESTSELLER
Shortlisted for the FT Business Book of the Year Award
2019 'Easily the most important book to be published
this century. I find it hard to take any young activist
seriously who hasn't at least familarised themselves
with Zuboff's central ideas.' - Zadie Smith, The
Guardian The challenges to humanity posed by the digital
future, the first detailed examination of the
unprecedented form of power called "surveillance
capitalism," and the quest by powerful corporations to
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predict and control us. The heady optimism of the
Internet's early days is gone. Technologies that were
meant to liberate us have deepened inequality and stoked
divisions. Tech companies gather our information online
and sell it to the highest bidder, whether government or
retailer. Profits now depend not only on predicting our
behaviour but modifying it too. How will this fusion of
capitalism and the digital shape our values and define
our future? Shoshana Zuboff shows that we are at a
crossroads. We still have the power to decide what kind
of world we want to live in, and what we decide now will
shape the rest of the century. Our choices: allow
technology to enrich the few and impoverish the many, or
harness it and distribute its benefits. The Age of
Surveillance Capitalism is a deeply-reasoned examination
of the threat of unprecedented power free from
democratic oversight. As it explores this new
capitalism's impact on society, politics, business, and
technology, it exposes the struggles that will decide
both the next chapter of capitalism and the meaning of
information civilization. Most critically, it shows how
we can protect ourselves and our communities and ensure
we are the masters of the digital rather than its
slaves.
Prince Lestat Anne Rice 2015-07-02 SOON TO BE A MAJOR TV
SHOW, FROM THE NETWORK BEHIND THE WALKING DEAD '[W]hen I
found Rice's work I absolutely loved how she took that
genre and (...) made [it] feel so contemporary and
relevant' Sarah Pinborough, bestselling author of Behind
Her Eyes '[Rice wrote] in the great tradition of the
gothic' Ramsey Campbell, bestselling author of The
Hungry Moon After a 15 year wait LESTAT is back in Anne
Rice's long awaited new Vampire Chronicles novel. The
vampire world is in crisis - their kind have been
resurrected-the-vampire-journals-9-morgan-rice

proliferating out of control and, thanks to technologies
undreamed of in previous centuries, they can communicate
as never before. Roused from their earth-bound slumber,
ancient ones are in thrall to the Voice, which commands
that they burn fledgling vampires in cities from Paris
to Mumbai, Hong Kong to Kyoto and San Francisco.
Immolations, huge massacres, have commenced all over the
world. Who - or what - is the Voice? What does it
desire, and why? There is only one vampire, only one
blood drinker, truly known to the entire world of the
Undead. Will the dazzling hero-wanderer, the dangerous
rebel-outlaw Lestat heed the call to unite the Children
of Darkness as they face this new twilight? Anne Rice's
epic, luxuriant, fiercely ambitious new novel brings
together all the worlds and beings of the legendary
Vampire Chronicles, from present-day New York and
Ancient Egypt to fourth-century Carthage and Renaissance
Venice; from Louis de Pointe du Lac; Armand the
eternally young; Mekare and Maharet; to Pandora and
Flavius; David Talbot, vampire and ultimate fixer from
the Secret Talamasca; and Marius, the true child of the
Millennia. It also introduces many other seductive
supernatural creatures, and heralds significant new
blood.
The Survival Trilogy (Books 1 and 2) Morgan Rice
2016-06-02 “Shades of THE HUNGER GAMES permeate a story
centered around two courageous teens determined to buck
all odds in an effort to regain their loved ones….ARENA
ONE builds a believable, involving world and is
recommended for those who enjoy dystopian novels,
powerful female characters, and stories of uncommon
courage.” --Midwest Book Review A bundle of Books 1 and
2 in THE SURVIVAL TRILOGY, the #1 bestselling series!
New York. 2120. America has been decimated, wiped out
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from the second Civil War. Survivors, far and few
between, join violent gangs, predators who live in the
big cities. There is only one rule to their stadium,
where opponents are made to fight to the death: no one
survives. Ever. "Addicting...ARENA ONE was one of those
books that you read late into the night until your eyes
start to cross because you don’t want to put it down."
–Dallas Examiner
Loved (Book #2 in the Vampire Journals) Morgan Rice 2011
Caitlin and Caleb embark together on their quest to find
the one object that can stop the imminent vampire and
human war: the lost sword. Their search for Caitlin's
father brings shocking news. But they are not the only
ones searching for the legendary sword.
Vowed (Book #7 in the Vampire Journals) Morgan Rice 2011
VOWED is Book #7 of the Bestselling series THE VAMPIRE
JOURNALS, which begins with TURNED (Book #1)--a FREE
download! In VOWED (Book #7 of the Vampire Journals),
Caitlin and Caleb find themselves in medieval Scotland,
in 1350, a time of knights and shining armor, of castles
and warriors, of the quest for the Holy Grail said to
contain the key to true vampire immortality. Landing on
the shores of the ancient Isle of Skye, a remote island
off the Western coast of Scotland where only the most
elite warriors live and train, they are ecstatic to
reunite with Sam and Polly, Scarlet and Ruth, a human
king and his warriors, and with all of Aiden’s coven.
Before they can continue their mission for the fourth
and final key, the time has come for Caleb and Caitlin
to wed. Against the most amazing backdrop Caitlin could
ever hope for, an elaborate vampire wedding is planned,
including all of the ancient rituals and ceremonies that
accompany it. It is the wedding of a lifetime,
meticulously planned by Polly and the others, and
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Caitlin and Caleb are happier than they’ve ever been.
Simultaneously, Sam and Polly, to their own surprise,
are each falling deeply in love with one another. As
their relationship accelerates, Sam surprises Polly with
a vow of his own. And Polly surprises him with her own
shocking news. But all is not well beneath the surface.
Blake has appeared again, and his deep love for Caitlin
might just threaten her union, on the day before her
wedding. Sera has appeared again, too, and vows to break
apart what she cannot have. Scarlet, too, finds herself
in danger, as the source of her deep powers are
revealed—along with the revelation of who are her true
parents. Worst of all, Kyle has landed back in time, and
has tracked down his old protégé, Rynd, to force him to
use his shapeshifting skill to trick and kill Caitlin
and her people. As they fall into his elaborate trap,
Caitlin and the others find themselves in deeper danger
than ever before. It will be a race to find the final
key, before everyone Caitlin holds dear is wiped out for
good. This time, she will have to make the hardest
choices and sacrifices of her life. VOWED is Book #7 in
the Vampire Journals (following TURNED, LOVED, BETRAYED,
DESTINED, DESIRED and BETROTHED), and yet it also stands
alone as a self-contained novel. VOWED is 60,000 words.
Books #3--#11 in THE VAMPIRE JOURNALS are now also
available! Morgan Rice's new trilogy, THE SURVIVAL
TRILOGY, a post apocalyptic thriller, is now also
available for sale. And Morgan's new epic fantasy
series, the #1 Bestselling THE SORCERER'S RING,
comprising 10 books and counting, is now also available-with the first book, A QUEST OF HEROES, as a FREE
download!
A New Literary History of America Greil Marcus
2012-05-07 America is a nation making itself up as it
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goes alongÑa story of discovery and invention unfolding
in speeches and images, letters and poetry,
unprecedented feats of scholarship and imagination. In
these myriad, multiform, endlessly changing expressions
of the American experience, the authors and editors of
this volume find a new American history. In more than
two hundred original essays, A New Literary History of
America brings together the nationÕs many voices. From
the first conception of a New World in the sixteenth
century to the latest re-envisioning of that world in
cartoons, television, science fiction, and hip hop, the
book gives us a new, kaleidoscopic view of what ÒMade in
AmericaÓ means. Literature, music, film, art, history,
science, philosophy, political rhetoricÑcultural
creations of every kind appear in relation to each
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other, and to the time and place that give them shape.
The meeting of minds is extraordinary as T. J. Clark
writes on Jackson Pollock, Paul Muldoon on Carl
Sandburg, Camille Paglia on Tennessee Williams, Sarah
Vowell on Grant WoodÕs American Gothic, Walter Mosley on
hard-boiled detective fiction, Jonathan Lethem on Thomas
Edison, Gerald Early on Tarzan, Bharati Mukherjee on The
Scarlet Letter, Gish Jen on Catcher in the Rye, and
Ishmael Reed on Huckleberry Finn. From Anne Bradstreet
and John Winthrop to Philip Roth and Toni Morrison, from
Alexander Graham Bell and Stephen Foster to Alcoholics
Anonymous, Life, Chuck Berry, Alfred Hitchcock, and
Ronald Reagan, this is America singing, celebrating
itself, and becoming something altogether different,
plural, singular, new. Please visit
www.newliteraryhistory.com for more information.
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